
MUSTERBRIEF 
 
 

To the  
OFFICE OF HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA 
From  
xy 
 

HEARTFELT LETTER OF REQUEST FOR MORE LIVE ONLINE 
TEACHINGS OF OUR PRECIOUS TEACHER, HIS HOLINESS DALAI 
LAMA 
 
Dear Members of the Office, 
 
I would like to say thank you for the past so wonderful and precious teachings 
of our Supreme Teacher of the three times, His Holiness the Dalai Lama! 
 
I miss His Holiness’s teachings very much, especially during this difficult time. 
I therefore ask from the bottom of my heart, to continue to stream further 
ONLINE TEACHINGS so that we can see our radiant wonderful Teacher live 
again and draw strength, compassion and wisdom for our everyday life and 
our Dharma practice. 
 
I have heard that there were already a few engagements but they were not 
live streamed, since I think that it would not include greater effort for His 
Holiness’s side, I hope and ask to make the live streams available, as this 
would be so beneficial! 
 
Please accept my request as the greatest wish of myself and other Dharma 
students, friends of His Holiness the Dalai Lama and please consider to 
stream the teachings online again as before. 
 
With heartfelt thanks for your efforts and my warmest wishes for the Long Life 
of our Guru, His Holiness the Dalai Lama, I remain very much looking forward 
to seeing our Teacher live again. 
 
Warm wishes and kind regards 
Xy (name, city and country) 


